The Children’s

Study Home

April 5th, 2017
To Whom It May Concern:

Itis my pleasure to write a recommendation letter on behalf of Kevin Hull. I am a lead
clinician at Children’s Study Home latency aged residential program. I came to know
Kevin as a BSW intern; he completed his internship from September 2015 to May 2016
at Children’s Study Home Family Center. During this internship Kevin worked with
parents and their families who have been referred by Department of Children and
Families for services. Kevin met with parents to strengthen their parenting skills
through parent education classes. In addition, he had the opportunity to facilitate
groups and supervise parent child visits.

During Kevin’s internship he proved to be dependable, eager to learn and willing to take
initiative. Much of the work Kevin did with these families was in their homes. Kevin had
to become acquainted with the geographical area and feel comfortable with meeting the
families in their element. However, Kevin did this with grace and confidence, He was
always willing to ask for help or for clarification when needed.

Kevin was an asset to the Children’s Study Home. He is a very determined individual
who I believe will be an outstanding, successful and responsible social worker.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (413) 739-5626 ext. 121

Sincerely,

lirorger)

Kim Monson, MSW, LICSW
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